
#RAPIDTEST INITIATIVE
Help Us Support Underprivileged Families During Covid
As we continue to grapple with the 5th wave of COVID, it’s more vital than ever that the 
needs of our most vulnerable are kept in mind.At TWF, we are committed to assisting 
our community of underprivileged families under current challenging conditions.

SUPPORT RATS (RAPID ANTIGEN TESTS) FOR UNDERPRIVILEGED WOMEN AND THEIR FAMILIES
Rapid Antigen Tests (RATs) are sorely needed in the community and are inaccessible to many. This is a major 
challenge to women and families who need to undertake regular self-testing for COVID to safeguard their families.

TOGETHER, WE WILL IMPROVE THE LIVES OF WOMEN AND THEIR FAMILIES IN HONG KONG

CONTACT 
Connie Cheung 
Programme Director  
community@twfhk.org
2581 1195

Maria Chau
Finance & Administration Director 
Maria.Chau@twfhk.org
2592 8265

ABOUT #RAPIDTEST INITIATIVE
In collaboration with our school and community partners, we intend to support at least 1,000 underprivileged women 
and families by donating RATs (c.10 sets per family) to help alleviate their financial burden and provide peace of mind.

WHY?
The community is suffering and there is a significant need for regular COVID-testing using RATs which are 
inaccessible to many underprivileged women and families.

SUPPORT
We won’t be able to help these families on our own. We need your help to make this happen. Please consider joining 
this vital project for our community.

There are two ways to support this initiative:
1. FINANCIAL SUPPORT: Provide any financial support to help us purchase sets of RATs per family including 
   our logistical costs for this outreach
2. RATs DONATION: Donate RATs (minimum batch of 100) that are sourced from the HKSAR Government
   approved list. Contact us if you have RATs that meet EU or other international standards.

DONATE HERE
• PayPal
• PayMe (include remark for RATs and your contact phone number) 

RECOGNITION
As a token of our appreciation for your contributions to this community support initiative, TWF will widely recognise 
your generous support through our social media channels and in our Connect e-newsletter.
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